18th March 2020
Dear Parents

Unfortunately, it has become impossible to keep the Nursery open as staffing levels continue to fall. The Nursery will therefore close at the end of today. It will be closed on Thursday 19th March. We will inform you when Nursery reopens. 

I understand that this will cause child-care difficulties for many, but I hope that you understand that we find ourselves in an impossible position.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Clare Scott

Headteacher
